
 

High Holy Days  
Fund Drive for the  
Capital Area Food Bank

You Can Help Provide COVID-19 Emergency Support to the 
Capital Area Food Bank

Help us reach our $10,000 goal. Together we can reduce hunger!
Temple Sinai Women of Reform Judaism is coordinating a nonprofit fundraiser 
supporting the Capital Area Food Bank.  Even before the pandemic, nearly 
400,000 of our neighbors struggled with food insecurity.  Today, that number is 
rising rapidly due to the impacts of COVID-19 in our region.

	➤ Your support is needed now more than ever.

	➤ A recent study estimates a 48% to 60% increase in food  
insecurity in our region.

	➤ No one should go hungry during a pandemic.   
Together, we can make sure no one has to.

Click here to donate online or you can send a check payable to  
Capital Area Food Bank and mailed to TSWRJ at Temple Sinai  
(please write Temple Sinai on the memo line).

Thank you for your continued support of this important cause! 
For additional information, please contact Michelle Engelmann at rjh500@aol.com. 

or check the TSWRJ webpage www.templesinaidc/gather/tswrj
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